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Hydrographic	Society	Benelux
on	Social	Media

The	Hydrographic	Society	​Benelux	(HSB)
has	contact	with	professionals	during
various	workshops	and	meetings,
however,	they	also	meet	virtually.	For	this
purpose,	Facebook	and	LinkedIn	are
valuable	channels	that	can	strengthen	the
professional	links	and	experiences.

Announcements	of	workshops,	as	well	as
other	fun	and	useful	facts,	are	available

on	Facebook.	

Announcements	about	workshops	and	papers	are	also	available	via	the	LinkedIn	group.	Professional	discussions	are	encouraged	here.
Are	you	looking	for	advice,	equipment,	or	do	you	want	to	share	information?	Make	use	of	the	group!

Join	the	online	groups.

Nowadays,	working	together	in	a	profession	also	works	very	well	online.	If	you	have	any	further	requests	or	ideas,	just	leave	a	message!

https://www.hydro-international.com/content/article/hydrographic-society-benelux-on-social-media

http://www.hydrographicsocietybenelux.eu/
http://www.facebook.com/HydrographicSocietyBenelux
http://linkd.in/1opmLbC

